
January 12, 2021 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 
I hope this communication finds you and your families safe and in good health. 

Local One has been fighting to enforce the "NYS Mandatory and Precautionary Quarantine 
COVID-19 Paid Sick Leave Law".  

Local One has notified our signatories that they must comply. After extensive research we have 
found that if you obtain an ‘order of quarantine’ from the NY State Department of Health, the 
employers are required to pay up to (80) eighty hours of pay during your quarantine. 

Please note, the quarantine document must be an official document from the Department of 
Health. As shown in the attachment, a generic doctor’s note is not sufficient enough to get the 
NYS Family Sick Leave compensation. However, a doctor’s note if written correctly will get you 
an ‘order of quarantine. For full instructions on how to apply see the attached PDF labeled 

 “Obtaining an Order” 

Be safe and wear your PPE, 

Lenny 

https://localoneiuec.com/ULWSiteResources/iuec1/Resources/file/covid-19/obtain-order-of-quarantine.pdf

